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Claiming God’s Promises 
 

“Do not be alarmed. You are  
looking for Jesus of Nazareth, who 
was crucified. He is not here! He is 

risen from the dead!”   
 

(Mark 16:6) 
 



Ministering @ Living Waters Today 
 
 
 
 

Greeters:  Kate Insley & Juliet Cavadias 
Reader:  Tucker Carrington 
Prayers of the People:  Shirley Underhill 
Chalice Bearers:  Derek Waddingham & Kathleen Young 
Computer:  Ross Underhill 
Prayer Team:  Wayne Catel & Shirley Underhill  
Kid’s Zone:  Gracie Doering, Jerry Zabel, Kathy Doering,  
  Ann Edwards.  
Counters:  Scott Young & Yolande Chan 
Church Set Up:  N/A 
Fellowship Team:  Kate Insley & Narjis Philips 

Collect of the Day 
Almighty God, who through your only-begotten Son Jesus 

Christ overcame death and opened to us the gate of ever-
lasting life: Grant that we, who celebrate with joy the day of 
the Lord’s resurrection, may be raised from the death of sin 
by your life-giving Spirit,; through Jesus Christ our Lord.; 

who is alive and reigns with you and the Holy Spirit, one 
God, now and forever.  Amen. 

 
KIDZ ZONE 

All children from K to Gr. 12 are welcome to join Kidz Zone--our  
Sunday morning children and youth program.  Young people and crew are 

dismissed after the reading and  return at Communion.  We have great 
things planned for our K-6 class and our teen program in 2017. For more  
information about Kidz Zone or how to serve in this important ministry 

area, please speak to Brenda Windatt (Children’s Coordinator). 
or Allison Insley (Youth Pastor)   

“50 Days to Your Pentecost” Devotional Challenge 
 
Contrary to what many people think, Easter is not a single 
day, but a season that begins on Easter Sunday and      
continues for 7 weeks. This 7-week period is known as the 
Great Fifty Days or the Week of Weeks. During this 
time, the church celebrates the Lord’s resurrection, His   
appearances to the disciples after Easter, His post-
resurrection teachings, His ascension into heaven, and the 
disciples’ eager anticipation of the coming of the Holy Spirit 
on Pentecost.  

 
To guide you through this season and to help you prepare to celebrate 
Pentecost on May 15, you are invited  to use the devotional “50 days to 
your Pentecost.” This 50-day, daily devotional will challenge you to 
taste, see, and hear God, not just as the Creator of the Universe, but as 
Heavenly Father. Pray that over the next 50 days, you will receive under-
standing and revelation, and experience God’s presence in ways that you 
have not known before, as you wait for His promise to be fulfilled in your 
life. 

“But you will receive power when the Holy Spirit  
has come upon you...” (Acts 1:8) 
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Loonies for Lent  
Thank you to everyone who took home film canisters during 
our Lenten Loonies for Lent project.  Please return your filled 
canisters to church during the Easter Season.   
All donations will go to support the work and ministry of 

our Missions Committee. 

1st Annual Palm Sunday Dessert Auction 
 

Thank you to everyone who donated and purchased baked goods at 
our 1st Annual Dessert Auction last Sunday.  Thanks to everyone’s 
generosity, we raised $1,140.  This 
was more than enough money to 
help cover the costs for those    
members of Living Waters attending 
the Fresh Wind Conference in      
Toronto!  If you want to hear about 
the conference, speak to Kathy Doer-
ing. 


